
 
The Commissioner  
Essential Sevices Commission 
Level 2 
35 Spring St Melbourne 
  
Dear Sir, 
               Re Melbourne Water Special Drainage Review 2012/13 
  
I wish to express my concern regarding the increased precept charges. I have read the submission 
from Neil James of 10 Manhattan Crt. Patterson Lakes and as  fellow residents  Malcolm and I 
strongly agree with that submission.  
It is an issue that is of great concern to us and we would like to add our support for his submission. 
Yours faithfully  
Lorraine and Malcolm Pritchard 


